
From: Terrie Burdette [mailto:pdxterrie@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2016 6:35 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Fossil Fuel Zoning Testimony: I want a full ban! 
 
Testimony:  

As an East St John's resident I live in view of a busy rail line and often think about the danger of 
oil transporting train cars moving through my neighborhood. Besides the potential for human 
injury or death is the threat of environmental damage to nearby Smith and Bybee Lakes. We are 
a PNW city and should be leading the way by example to fully ban ALL new fossil fuel 
terminals of ANY size. 

From: Terrie Burdette  
Email: pdxterrie@gmail.com  
Address: 6603 N Bank St, Portland, Oregon, 97203  

 


